

## INTERNATIONAL UNION OF POLICE ASSOCIATIONS

THE ONLY UNION FOR LAW ENFORCEMENT OFFICERS

SAM A. CABRAL International President

MICHAEL V. CRIVELLO International Secretary-Treasurer

August 16, 2024

The Honorable Jen Kiggans 283 Constitution Drive Suite 900 Virginia Beach, VA 23462

Dear Congresswoman Kiggans:

On behalf of the International Union of Police Associations, I am proud to endorse your campaign for reelection to the United States House of Representatives representing the  $2^{nd}$  Congressional District in the Commonwealth of Virginia.

Your tenure during the 118th Congress continued to mark you as a valued supporter of the American Law Enforcement Officer.

We look forward to your successful campaign and to your position in the 119<sup>th</sup> Congress of these Great United States.

Feel free to use our name in any campaign literature you deem appropriate.

abigl

Very Respectfully,

Sam A. Cabral

**International President**